
 

 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Faith Formation 

 
Gospel 
Lk 3:1-6 John the Baptist proclaims a baptism of repentance. 
 
A beginning point for discussion of this week’s Gospel with the children: 
John the Baptist told people to prepare for the coming of Jesus. What sort of things 
might he have said?  
How can you help your family and friends prepare for the coming of Jesus this week? 

 

Catholic Culture 

 
The children in Year 3 recently received a letter about the 
upcoming Sacramental Programme for 2019. If there is 
anyone else who would like to participate please see me or 
call the Parish office.  
 

 

 

 

End of Year Mass 

Thankyou to all the family and friends who attended our end of year mass on Friday it 
was a wonderful celebration to finalise our year.  
 
 

Christmas Concert 

The Christmas Concert this year will be tonight. It 
will commence at 5pm and we would appreciate 
it if all children stay until the end of the concert so 
that we can maintain a united celebration where 
we are supporting all the children regardless of 
when they perform. 
The children will be performing two items and we will also 
be presenting the Christmas hampers to the St 
Vincent de Paul. 

 

 

Understanding Faith Online Resource 

We are able to use an online resource to support our religious education. Why not 
check it out for yourselves. 
understandingfaith.edu.au 
user : ceo.parra.6735 
password : ceo.parra.2018 

 

Term 4       Week 8    6 December 2018 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Week 9 

Mon 
10th 

•Yrs 3-6 Gymnastics 

•Reports go home 

Tues 
11th 

•Meet the Teacher 
(Students ONLY)
2:00pm-3:00pm 

Wed 
12th 

•Farewell Assembly 
1:30pm-3:00pm 

•Kinder Science 
Incursion 

Thur 
13th 

•Year 6 Farewell Mass 
and Graduation 
6:00pm-8:00pm 

Fri 
14th 

 

•NO School Banking 

•Kinder Gymnastics 

•PRG Zooper Dooper 
Day 

•Yr 6 Don Bosco 

Week 10 

Mon 
17th 

•Yrs 3-6 Gymnastics 

•Final School 

Assembly for 2018 
1:30pm-3:00pm 
 

Tues 
18th 

•Final day for Corpus 
Christi students 

Wed 
19th 

•Staff Development 
Day  

Thur 
20th 

•Staff Development 
Day  

© Creative Ministry Resources Pty Ltd 

http://understandingfaith.edu.au/
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Social Justice 
 

Corpus Christi Christmas Appeal 

Thankyou for all the donations for the St Vincent de Paul Corpus Christi Christmas Appeal 
Hampers. Hampers are being distributed through our local Conference members in the 
upcoming weeks before Christmas. The Corpus Christi chapter are very appreciative of the 
support that they get from our school community and wish everyone a very happy, holy and 
safe Christmas. 

Have a peaceful week, 
 
Sharon Shahoud 
Religious Education Coordinator  

 

 

 

STAFFING NEWS 

Staffing for 2019 is still developing with the announcement that Mrs Simone Bowden 
has accepted a teaching position at Chisholm Catholic Primary at Bligh Park for next 
year. We congratulate Mrs Bowden and will announce her replacement as soon as 
possible. 

 
 

 

 

PRG - SPIDER DAY 

A sincere thank you to all members of the PRG who were able to assist with the Spider Day in Week 
6. The children thoroughly enjoyed the experience and treat. We continue to be well supported by the 
PRG in all their social and fund-raising events. 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT TOILETS AT CORPUS CHRISTI 

Parents are reminded that the toilets at the school are for student use only and adults are not to 
enter. This is due to child protection issues. Thank you for your understanding and co-operation in 
this matter. 

END OF YEAR - IMPORTANT DATES 

Tuesday, 11th December 2.00pm-3.00pm  Meet the Teacher  

Wednesday, 12th December 1:30pm-3:00pm       Farewell Assembly  

Thursday, 13th December 6:00pm-8:00pm        Year 6 Graduation and Farewell Mass 

Monday, 17th December 1:30pm-3:00pm         Final Assembly for 2018 

Tuesday, 18th December Last Day for Corpus Christi Students 
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PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL AWARDS 

 

 

MERIT AWARDS – Students who learn through inquiry 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

James Crane– 1E 

Arianna Galea– 1G 

Chelsea Greatrex—1E 

Emily Mackey– 1B 

Brayden Micallef– 1B 

Braxton Mumford– 1E 

PRINCIPAL 

AWARD 

  Dominika Varlamova- KB  

  Toby Mazurek- KB 

  Isaac Meigan- KE 

 Jessica Fokes - KE 

 Rosa Acuri- KG 

 Cooper Meyrick - KG 

 Scarlett David- 1B 

 Jonas Hoffman - 1B 

 Antonyo Vella-Vega- 1E 

 Ishana Singh- 1E 

 Dawid Jakubowicz- 1G 

 Isobel Hodges- 1G 

 Jacob Carroll - 2B 

 Beau Catania- 2B 

 Jax Pollard - 2E 

 Cooper Gill- 2E 

 Andre Markas- 2G 

 Damian Falenciak- 2G 

 Ashlea Greatrex- 3B 

 Emily Axisa- 3B 

 Aidan O’Brien - 3E 

 Leonie Woods– 3E  

 Kiah Ogden - 3G 

 Liam McWilliams– 3G 

 Jordan Hepburn- 4B 

 Isabelle Dries - 4B 

 Connor Pryke- 4E 

 Ainsley Giampietro- 4E 

 Ben Camilleri– 4G 

 Ivy Cedeno– 4G 

 Rashimi Rashidi - 5B 

 Thomas Whittaker - 5B 

  Ryan Campbell- 5E 

  Jacob Kovacs - 5E 

  Samuel Bulluss- 5G 

  Natalie Vella- 5G 

  Kayla Woodward- 6B 

  Gideon Saulala - 6B 

  Lucas Camilleri- 6E 

  Thomas Rivera - 6G 

  Luke Fenech - 6G 

MERIT 

AWARD 

Jewel Libin– 1B 

Jacob Ryan– 1G 

Benjamin Wall– 1E 

Chelsea Greatrex– 1B 

Charvi Kumar– 1G 

Louise Baird– 1G 

Ana Stojanovic– 2B 

Liana Peachey– 2E 

Tahlia Govender– 2B 

Mikayla Aure– 2E 

Flynn Mazurkiewcz– 3B 

Hayden Horn– 3G 

Kiah Ogden– 3G 

Tahj Cavallaro– 4E 

Lorelei Jarrett-Dalton– 4E 

Rose Wilson-Waters– 4G 

Skye Daly– 5G 

Jakub Wos– 5B 
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SPORTS NEWS 

 
REPRESENTATIVE BASKETBALL 
Congratulations to Sophie Vella in Year 5 who tried and was selected for the 2019 
Parramatta Diocese Basketball Team. Corpus Christi are very proud of your achievements. 
Good Luck!! 
 

 

                     
 
 

SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

We still need parent helpers for the swimming carnival next year for time keeping roles. If 
you are able to assist on this day can you please let Mrs McGrath know via the school 
office or return the parent helper slip on the swimming carnival note. 
 

 
 

2019 TEAM SPORT TRIALS 

In Term 1 of 2019 trials will be held for various sports for the Parramatta Diocese Team. Any Primary students 
enrolled in Year 5 and 6 in 2019 are invited to participate in the Parramatta Diocesan Team Sport Trials during Term 
One & Two in 2019. 
 
It is important to note that these trials are generally for those children who display an above average ability and/or 
have representative experience in their chosen sport. While teams are open in age it is strongly recommended 
that only children of a representative standard in Years 5 & 6 in 2019 be invited to attend. 
 
Parramatta Diocesan trials will be held in the following sports: 
*AFL (boys), Cricket (B&G), Diving (B&G), Hockey (B&G), Football (B&G), Golf (B&G), Hockey (B&G), Netball 
(girls), Rugby League (11yrs & Opens), Rugby Union (boys), Softball (B&G), & Touch (B&G). 
 
To be eligible for selection for these trials an Online Team Registration Form must be completed that can be 
accessed via the website www.primarysportparra.catholic.edu.au. 

This online form is an EXPRESSION OF INTEREST for the 2019 Parramatta Diocesan Primary Sport Team trials. 
Parents may complete this form to attend a selection trial. One form is to be completed per child, per individual 
sport. Each sport has its own criteria therefore, it is imperative that the correct form is completed. 
 
Please note that your online registration is an EXPRESSION OF INTEREST ONLY and MUST be approved by the 
child's school. In order for the child to attend the nominated trial or event this may come down to the discretion of 
the school as to who is selected to attend the trial. In some sports only 2 students per school can be nominated.  All 
fields and especially “Representative Experience” MUST be completed. 
Under no circumstances will a child be eligible to trial if the Online Registration Form has not been 
completed and approved by the school by the closing date. 

Detailed information can be found on the website: 

www.primarysportparra.catholic.edu.au. 
 

2019 PARRAMATTA DIOCESAN TENNIS TRIALS 

The tennis trials were POSTPONED due to impending severe weather. The new date for the 
trials is Friday 1st February 2019. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Melissa McGrath 
PE Teacher & Sports Coordinator 

UPCOMING SPORTING EVENTS 

6/2/19 Twilight Swimming Carnival 

http://www.primarysportparra.catholic.edu.au/
http://www.primarysportparra.catholic.edu.au/
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Oz Fashions Uniform Shop 

*  Online ordering system via the QKR app. 

*  Delivery to school every Wednesday. 

Orders must be placed by 4pm Tuesday for 

delivery on Wednesday. 

*  No refunds. Exchanges accepted on 

merchandise returned in original condition. 

Please email all exchanges to elle@ozfashions.com.au. 

All inquiries please contact Elle 

elle@ozfashions.com.au or 0421 216 414.  
 

NOTE: Try on samples will be at the school for your 

convenience.  Please try on the uniforms to ascertain 

the correct size before ordering to avoid 

disappointment and confusion.  These samples will 

be available Monday and Wednesday mornings and 

afternoons between the hours of 8:30 to 9:00am and 

3:05 to 3:30pm for Term 4 2018.  Please come to the 

office with your child if you need to try uniforms on. 

 

 

 

To our wonderful helpers who cover books for us.  

We have some wonderful people that have been busy covering books for us this year. Thank you all so much for all your 
help.  The children and staff are now enjoying these new books both in the classroom and the library.  

A big THANK YOU from the Library 

 

SCHOOL FEES AND PAYMENTS 

Please make sure any cash or cheque payments for school fees are made to the school prior to Friday 14th 
December. No cash or cheque payments will be receipted after this date.  If you have outstanding fees and you 
will be finalising these, please pay via bpay or postbillpay. Please call the school office on 4726 2200 if you re-
quire further information. 

ARE YOU LEAVING THE CORPUS CHRISTI SCHOOL COMMUNITY AT THE END OF THIS TERM? 

•Please ensure all Library books are returned to the Library 

•All reading books are returned to class teacher 

•All school fees have been paid in full 

•Collect all your child’s belongings 

•If you do not need your child’s uniform please donate them to the office 

 

MOST IMPORTANTLY IT IS A LEGAL REQUIREMENT TO INFORM THE SCHOOL IN WRITING (excluding 

Yr 6 progressing to high school) 

•The last day your child/ren will be attending Corpus Christi 

•The new school your child/ren will be attending 

•Changes of any contact details 

ALERT—IMPETIGO 

We have been advised of confirmed cases 

of Impetigo.  Impetigo is a common 

childhood viral illness.  Symptoms 

typically consist of small red spots that 

change into pus filled blisters that 

become crusted. Generally they occur on 

the face, hands and scalp.  Should your 

child present any symptoms of Impetigo 

please see your doctor. 

IMPORTANT NOTICE - FINAL UNIFORM 

ORDERS AND DELIVERY FOR 2018 

 The last uniform delivery to Corpus Christi for 

2018 will be Wednesday, 12th December. 

 Any orders placed after 4pm on Tuesday, 11th 

December (Week 9) will not be delivered to 

Corpus Christi until Wednesday, 30th 

January.   


